
 

 

Usuran Resources Inc. 
242, Linden Street, 

Fort Collins, CO 80524. 
March 23rd, 2022 

 
 

Tim Cazier,  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CO Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Tallahassee Project, Notice of Intent to Prospect ID No. P-2021-019 
  

Dear Mr. Cazier, 

 On behalf of Usuran Resources Inc., I would like to formally request an extension until April 

30th, 2022 in respect of the Notice of Intent to Prospect ID # P-2021-019 application; the current 

extended deadline is March 31st, 2022. 

The extension will allow Usuran to get the necessary bond in place; the bond paperwork requires wet 

signatures and owing to the fact that some of the principals are out of country this will take some 

time to achieve, and then the time to file the necessary paperwork with your respective offices.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Alan Roberts 

 

 

 

 


